

Newsletter

Darrell Erb Jr. – Principal

Melisa Frank - Office Manager



N N						
SUN	MON	TUE	WED	THU	FRI	SAT
						April Folis 1
2	3	4	8th Grade parent mtg 5 PM	6	Teacher prof Development 9:10 Late Start	8
9	10	11	12	13	Clerical day NO school	15
EASTER 16	17	18	19	Site Council 2:45	Conferences NO school 21	22
23	24	25	26	27	Teacher prof Development 9:10 Late Start PTSG Mtg 2:45	29
30						

Phone: 541.846.6280

14188 Hwy 238 Applegate, Oregon 97530

Fax: 541.846.6055



Do you have cans and bottles?

The 8th grade class is raising money for their end of year trip to Six Flags and would love the donation of your cans and bottles. You can drop them off at school between the office and art buildings.



Calling all Parents.....

Yearbook is looking for pictures
of Applegate goings on. Yearof Applegate goings on. Yearof Applegate goings on. Yearof Applegate goings on. Yearbook staff cannot make it to all
book staff cannot make to all
book staf

To support our students while taking the SBAC tests in April and May, we are asking for healthy snack donations. Suggested items:

Nuts--peanut, almond, shelled sunflower, etc.

Fresh Fruit--apples, oranges, etc. Easiest if the fruit has its own skin.

Fresh Veggies--broccoli flowerets, snap peas, carrots, etc.

Please take donations to the office. Let's help our Cougars show 'em what we know! Go Cougars!!

Don't forget to Write your students name & grade on the back of the labels and if their name is drawn they will win a prize!!

Box Tops are used to help purchase art supplies for our art electives.



